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Goodbye and Good Luck Year 6!
We have been so pleased to welcome 24 of our Year 6 pupils 

back for the last 4 weeks of the Summer term. They have worked 

in separate families ‘Bubbles’ but have enjoyed being back in 

school seeing their friends.

Yesterday, we all gathered together for the first time in a while 

(socially distanced and outside) to enjoyed a Collective Worship 

for the last time. Father Kieran talked about going in ‘Peace’ 

remembering to always turn to Jesus and pray if you are worried. 

It was a lovely way to end this strange year. This morning Year 6 

enjoyed their last ever assembly. Although it was different in many 

ways, it was, as always, emotional and funny looking back on 

happy memories. The message to be true to yourself and aspire 

to be more rather than have more.

Today we say goodbye to Year 6 and thank you for all your hard 

work, the fun and energy you brought to our family here at St 

Joseph’s. I’m glad we managed to get you back into school for 

these last few weeks for some final closure albeit different than 

we’d usually plan. Good luck for the next chapter of your lives and 

please come back and let us know how you are all getting on! 

Goodbye Mrs Robinson

I would like to say a huge thank you to 

Mrs Robinson for all she has brought to 

our school in the last 13 years. Mrs 

Robinson has worked across both Key 

Stages as a Level 3 Teaching Assistant. 

She is one of the kindest and most 

thoughtful people I know and we will all 

miss her happy smiley face. We are 

thrilled that she has found a job closer to 

home and her children. You will always 

belong to St Joseph’s family Nicola. 

Do come back and visit us and keep in 

touch. All our love and the best of luck in 

your new job!

From all your friends and colleagues 

here at St Joseph’s!

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Summer 2 Week 7 – 17th July 2020

Sadly, there hasn’t been the end of year awards to announce this year. This 

is the end of an unusual year. However, I am pleased to say we have 

managed to get just over 180 children safely back into school after the 

lockdown and are looking forward to September when we are all back 

together. School re-opens Wednesday 2nd September from 8.30am

Please remember your time slot and make sure you arrive on time, as it is a 

staggered start, so wait in the car if you are early. JoeZone are planning to 

reopen so Mrs Newton will be in touch. Please can I ask all Parents to make 

sure they have access to Ping as this is where all letters are sent to you. 

Also look out for our new website which is on the verge of completion!

Enjoy the 

Summer break

everyone!

So 

cute!


